
A message to students from the VP of Student Affairs:

This message comes in the wake of my office being notified that there were flyers on campus that did not follow University posting guidelines. Campus bulletin boards are designed to inform students about Millersville University opportunities, therefore events related to the registered campus groups, departments and offices are the priority. Other flyers may be removed to allow registered campus groups, departments and offices posting space. Designated bulletin boards provide registered student organizations and departments priority to post advertisements and announcements. While posting space is on a first come, first serve basis, flyers may be removed to allow registered student organizations, departments and offices additional posting space.

All signage placed on glass doors/windows, painted/finished surfaces, or the building exterior will be removed. In addition, no posters, flyers or announcements may be attached to unapproved areas such as trees, light poles, sidewalks, benches, walkways, stairs, trashcans, newspaper boxes or recycling bins.

As a community, I will ask that if you see posters or advertisements on campus that have not been approved (marked with a campus approval stamp) or sponsored by a University department, please contact the SMC Help Desk at 717-871-4636 or leave a message through the <u>LiveSafe App</u> to have them removed.

Thank you,

Brian Hazlett
VP Student Affairs and Enrollment Management